WEST CHRISTCHURCH RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

7 Hurn Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 2RJ     01202-473-658

E-mail Greycells@dial.pipex.com
All Committee Members
12th December 2007 

Dear All

Tuesday’s meeting was cancelled because we didn’t have a quorum. There are a few things I need to bring you up to date on.

Sue says the accounts are looking good. She asks you all to support the mulled wine evening this Saturday, if you possibly can.

I have agreed to present the resident’s case this Thursday evening for 49 Jumpers Avenue. This is all to do with dangerous traffic and affects all of us.

Unless I hear from you to the contrary I intend to press ahead with Newsletter distribution via DBS, as outlined in my previous note. I have also started talking to a web site designer and may be proposing that we open our own website for future communication with our members.

The traffic lights are all being replaced because they don’t meet BS Standards. DCC are paying for this through a huge PFI scheme and this was one factor that enabled us to persuade them that they couldn’t afford to pay for it and an MBT plant.

John Thackray has indicated that he intends to resign from the committee.

Don’t forget that the next committee meeting is WEDNESDAY 2nd January.
Have a good festive season. See you all in the New Year.

Jim 

Representing over 1,900 homes in West Christchurch


